
 

 

August 13, 2025 

 

TO:  TRANSPORTATION PLANNING POLICY COMMITTEE AND KERN COG 
BOARD MEETING 

FROM: JAY SCHLOSSER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  

SUBJECT:  MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 

The meetings of the Transportation Planning Policy Committee and the Kern COG 
Board scheduled for Thursday, August 21, 2025, have been cancelled.  

The next regularly scheduled meetings will be Thursday, September 18, 2025.  
Agenda materials will be posted approximately one week prior to the meeting.  

Thank you. 

 

 


